
From the Oval Office - President’s Report 
April 2015

After 3 months in office and having to attend    
numerous committee hearings concerning all facets 

of our government, Los Senderos Park, Monthly 
Rides, Members Only Ride, Annual Ride, Annual 
Dinner Dance. I believe that our congress (board 
of directors) is doing a great job and it’s a pleasure 
serving with them. Too bad Washington can’t 
function the way Los Senderos does –
Stagecoach report - Our March Ride at Stage Coach 
was a wonderful event: The weather was perfect, the 
food was great and the band was awesome!  This over-
night ride would not have been successful without 
the helping hands of so many. Special thanks go out 
to several of our Los Senderos members without there 
support the ride would not have happened:  Andy 
Dvorak, Donny Bright, Ted Van Arsdale are among a 
few…and a very special thanks to the members who 
contributed to the Chapped Cheeks Band fund! It 
was a great time had by all…We had over 22 mem-
bers and 18 guest on the ride.                                                                                                                  

April Ride –Pamo Valley Ramona Host Bobby Neal
April 26th 10am – The Foster family purchased the 
property in 1902 and established a ranch in this hid-
den valley. Then the property was purchased by the 
city of San Diego to build a dam at the southern end 
of the valley and to provide water for San Diego. Due 
to environmental reasons and others the dam wasn’t 
built. When Foster died Bobby Neal took over the 
lease and has turned the valley into a beautiful and 
successful cattle ranch. This has been a favorite ride 

for our members when we have had the opportunity – 
Joe Cano will be our Trail Boss.

Directions –From Lakeside 67 N to Ramona turn 
left on 7th St. (signal) to Y in the road bear right on 
Elm Take Elm to Haverford Rd. (R) Haverford ends 
at Pamo Rd (L) Pamo Rd. go downhill past Ramona 
Landfill sign follow paved road into valley paved turns 
to gravel, follow gravel road to the Oak Grove at the 
end of the valley –Allow yourself plenty of time.

Members Only Ride May 28-31 Los Senderos Park 
-- Los Senderos is picking up the tab (who says there 
is no free lunch). We would like as many active and 
inactive members that can make it attend the ride 
whether it’s for the whole ride or a meal. All that we 
ask is that you RSVP to our website with that infor-
mation so that we will be better able to plan. First 
meal is Thursday dinner ending with breakfast on 
Sunday. Any questions contact Don Horn chairman.  
 
Please remember our dress code and always check 
your tack before starting a ride.    —Tim Dirkes ❧

•



Monthly Ride Report
Our next event will be held at:

Pamo Valley in Ramona on April 26th. Leading the ride will be the one and only Joe Cano. Please RSVP on the 
Los Senderos website.

Feb. 22nd - Rancho Jamul  •  Mar. 21/22nd - Stagecoach  •  Apr. 26th - Pamo Valley  •  May 27th-31st - Los Sen-
deros Park  •  June 28th - Kemp Ranch  •  July 25/26th - Rancho Santataguma  •  Aug. 22/23rd - Palomar Mtn.  •  
Sept.23rd-27th - Los Senderos Annual Ride  •  Oct. 24/25th - Gallant Ranch  •  Nov. 28th - Red Cloud Ranch

Chuck Gallant 
2015 Monthly Ride Chairman

A ranchers brand was his reputation, his cowboys’ pride and 
his cows return address -

“Socialism only works in two places: Heaven, where they 
don’t need it and hell where they already have it.” 
–Ronald Reagan 1911-2004   ❧

Western Trivia

"Well, ! might not be right...but 
that still doesn't mean I'm wrong!"

2015 Monthly Ride Committee
Chairman: Chuck Gallant
Committee: Joe Cano, Don Bright, Bob Wining

April 26 Pamo Valley

Trailboss

Where is the 

Bar Trailer?


